
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of the Application  ) 
of a Rate Increase for   )  Case No. WR-2017-0259 
Indian Hills Utility Operating  )   
Company, Inc.    )   
 

STAFF’S RECOMMENDATION REGARDING COMPLIANCE TARIFFS 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and 

through counsel, states as follows for its recommendation regarding the Company’s 

Compliance Tariff Sheet P.S.C. MO No. 4 (Cancelling P.S.C. MO No. 3), Original 

Sheets Nos. Title 1-36., filed February 21, 2018 and the substitute tariff P.S.C Mo No. 4 

(Cancelling P.S.C. Mo No. 3), Original Sheet No. 5, filed on February 26, 2018, that the 

tariff sheet should be APPROVED for service rendered on and after March 23, 2018, 

because Staff has examined the proposed sheet and determined that it complies with 

the Commission’s Report and Order of February 7, 2018.1 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Nicole Mers 
Nicole Mers 
Deputy Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 66766 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65012 
(573) 751-6651 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
Nicole.mers@psc.mo.gov 
Attorney for the Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission 

 

                                            
1As modified and clarified by the Commission’s Orders on February 8, 2018, February 9, 2018, and 
February 20, 2018. 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served by 
electronic mail, or First Class United States Postal Mail, postage prepaid, on this 27th 
day of February 2018, to all counsel of record.  
 

/s/ Nicole Mers 
 

 




